
KON TUM UNION OF SCIENCE AND 

TECHNOLOGY ASSOCIATIONS  

 

No: 123/CV-LHH 

Sub: KUSTA-CENDI/CODE 
Cooperation and Action Plan        

(2021 – 2025)  

THE SOCIAL REPUBLIC OF VIETNAM  

Independence – Freedom – Happiness 

Kon Tum, 22  July  2021 

To: Community Entrepreneur Development Institute (CENDI) 

Kon Tum Union of Science and Technology Associations (KUSTA) has received 

the Letter 24/CV-CENDI dated 18 June 2021 from CENDI regarding the cooperation and 

action plan between CENDI/CODE and KUSTA in the period of 2021 – 2025. 

Pursuant to the KUSTA functions and responsibilities which are specified in the 

Decision 173/QD-CT dated 31 March 2006 of the Kon Tum Provincial Peoples’s 

Committee, we hereby would like to confirm that: 

1. KUSTA agrees to work with CENDI/CODE to continue implementing 

activities in the field of forest protection and management toward sustainable 

livelihood in harmony with nature of the ethnic minorities in Kon Plong 

district, Kon Tum province in the period of 2021 – 2025 as stated in the above- 

mentioned Letter of CENDI. 

2. For better collabroration in implemention of the related activities in a timely 

manner, and for reporting to the provinicial People’s Committe for prompt 
instructions and directions, we would like to request CENDI/CODE to send a 

detailed action plan. Accordingly, timeline, contents of cooperation and 

responsibilites of each party shall be specified under a Memorandum of 

Understanding (MOU) to be signed between KUSTA and CENDI/CODE to 

ensure the progress and achievements of the plan.  

On behalf of KUSTA, we would like to express our thanks for your coutinous and 

great support and contribution for better implmentation of the goverment policies 

regarding forest management, protection and development.    

Yours sincerely, 

 

Recipients: 

- As mentioned above; 

- KUSTA Chairman and Deputy Chairman ; 

- KUSTA Office for filing  

CHAIRMAN 

 

 

Dang Thanh Long  

(Signed and stamped)  


